
July 1, 1983 

Mrs. Mary Apelian Dillon 
Chairman, Armenian community of Atlanta 
268L~ Smol<etree Way 
Atlanta, Georgia 30345 

Dear Mrs. Dillon: 

We gratefully acknowledge receipt of the generous donati ons in 
the amount of $185.00 (one hundred and eighty-five dollars) t•eceived 
from the parishioners of the Atlanta Community for the Diocese of 
the Armenian Church of America on the occasion of the recent visit 
of His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian. 

We appreciate the generosity of the parishioners and er.close 
herewith our receipt No.4864. 

May the Lord bless you all for the generosity of your spirit. 

Enclosure 

With prayers, 

Father Houssig Bagdasian 
Vicar General 


